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The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) in Thailand and with reference to the note verbale No.
FPA-167/2017 has the honour to convey the deepest condolences on the passing of Dr.
Babatunde Osotimehin, Executive Director of the UNFPA and Under-Secretary-General.

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the United Nations Poputation Fund (UNFPA) in Thailand the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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